
 

 

    

 
 
 
January 10th, 2017 

 

 

In addition to our Ratification/General meeting at J.J. O’Neill in Napanee on January 21st, 2017,  

we will be having a satellite meeting at Our Lady of Mercy Catholic School located in Bancroft at the  

same time, 9:30 a.m. 

 

If you are located in or around the Bancroft area you may choose to attend the meeting at Our Lady of  

Mercy rather than J.J. O’Neill.  There will still be a ratification vote held at the satellite meeting.  

 

We are going to be connected through a video call so that both meetings receive the same information. 

 
 
The address for Our Lady of Mercy Catholic School is : 192 Bridge St. W., P.O. Box 778, Bancroft, ON, K0L 
1C0 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jody Uddenberg 
Recording Secretary 
CUPE Local 1479 
(343) 263-2797 
jodycupe1479@gmail.com 

Local 1479

 

  
President: Kevin French Vice President (West): Jen Connor Vice President (East): Andrew Eves 
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